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Three-Year Term Contract for Custodial Services for City Buildings as requested by the Facilities
Maintenance Department (Citywide)

This contract will provide custodial services for City buildings.  The City requires the contractor to
provide a high level of customer service in a timely and professional manner using industry standards
for custodial services.

The evaluation committee recommends awarding the contract to the highest scored proposal from
Olympus Building Services, at $1,437,529 annually, based on estimated requirements.
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